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THURSDAY, MARCH 24, 1994 MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE CONTINUED 

reduced. Harris suggested Tulsa County hire a contractor to perform an energy 

audit and attempt to identify everything on the emergency generator. Chairman 

asked Lee to work with Edwards and Carr and present an estimated cost to the 

Chairman. Harris would like to know the margin of insufficiency. 

Reed discussed the March 16 letter to the Board fram the Oklahoma 

Department of Corrections regarding Community Service Sentencing. It was 

decided that Tulsa County is not interested in participating in this program. 

Moved by Harris, secanded by Dick, to approve the travel request for Dick 

Blakeley to attend a training program in Colorado, June 20-24, 1994, with the 

cost not ta exceed $2,118. Upon roll call, Dick, yes; Harris, yes. Motion 

carried. (Clerk's Misc. File No. 151997) 

Moved by Dick, seconded by Harris, to approve the contract with the Tulsa 

United States Slowpitch Softball Association for the organizing the coming 

spring softball season at Haikey Creek Park. Upon roll call, Dick, yes; Harris, 

yes. Motion carried. (Clerk's Misc. File No. 151998) 

Bales discussed his March 14 memo regarding golf course cart rental and 

driving range fee increases. Moved by Dick, seconded by Harris, to approve the 

cart rental fee for 18 holes from $16.00 + tax to 17.00 + tax and cart rental 

fee for 9 holes from 8.50 + tax to $9.00 + tax and driving range (30 ball 

taken) from $1.50 to $2.00, effective April 1, 1994. Upon roll call, Dick, yes; 

Harris, yes. Motion carried. This increase was recommended by Jerry Jones and 

the Park Advisory Board. 

The memo fram Bales dated 3-17-94 regarding a greens fee increase was 

tabled until the next management conference. That will Give Bales time to talk 

with Selph. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m. 
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